
Date: April 15, 2019 

 

 

Via Email and Certified U.S. Mail   Via Email and Certified U.S. Mail 

The Honorable Brian Hastings, Director   The Honorable Hal Taylor, Director 

Alabama Emergency Management Agency  Alabama Department of Homeland Security 

Post Office Drawer 2160    Post Office Box 304115 

Clanton, Alabama 35046-2160    Montgomery, Alabama 36130-4115 

 

  RE: Point of Contact for Baldwin County, Alabama 

 

Dear Sirs: 

  

 The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on March 6, 2019, 

formally designated/appointed Zachary M. Hood as Emergency Management Agency Director, effective 

April 1,2019.   

 

 The aforesaid designated appointment of Zachary M. Hood requires that he/she shall be the point 

of contact for any issues formally designated to the outgoing Emergency Management Agency Director.  

Zachary’s contact information is as follows: 

 

 Office:  (251) 972.6807 Ext. 6801  

  Cell:  (251) 277.1029 

  Email:  Zach.Hood@baldwincountyal.gov 

 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at  

(251) 972-6833 or Wayne A. Dyess, County Administrator, at (251) 580-2550. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     CHARLES F. GRUBER., Chairman 

     Baldwin County Commission 

CFG/akg/Item _____ 

 

cc: Commissioner James E. Ball 

 Commissioner Billie Jo Underwood 

 Commissioner Joe Davis, III 

 Deidra Hanak, Personnel Director  

 Wayne A. Dyess, County Administrator 

 Ronald J. Cink, Budget Director 

 David Conner, County Attorney 

  

   


